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The first of our Forum Meetings was held on 23rd October and was a great success! 
Many thanks to all those who attended and contributed to the meeting. 

Please see the minutes to know what was said at the meeting. If you were at the 
meeting and would like to change anything in the minutes please contact us! Click 
here to read the minutes. 

At the Forum Meeting it was agreed that the members would like another meeting 
before Christmas.However, we would like to hear from as many members as 
possible to find out what time is best...Please complete the online questionnaire. 
Please complete this so we can try and book a Forum Meeting at a time that's best 
for the majority of Forum Members! 

Polite reminder for Professionals: Please note that the Forum Meetings are for 
disabled people to air their views. Those representing organisations are asked not 
to attend the Forum unless disabled themselves or having been invited first. All 
outcomes of the Forums will be made available on the website and newsletter! 
Many thanks! 

 
Forum News/Information 
 
The aim for the first Forum Meeting was to give members the opportunity to meet 
and to think about how they would like the Forum to work. 
 
The group identified some key areas within Hackney Council Services that they 
would like to focus on first, these are some of the most burning topics: 

• Access to Leisure Facilities (financially and physically)  
• Dial-a-ride services/taxi cards and companion badges  
• Housing  
• Planning, e.g. home alterations  
• Assessment and Care management at the Council/ Access Team  
• Adult and Children's Services  
• Highways and Contractors, repairs and getting about  

Do you agree? If you prefer not to attend the Forum Meetings we still want to hear 
from you! Please call, email, write, phone or complete the questionnaire attached to 
have your say! 

Do you want to be strongly involved in one or more of these topics? We are looking 
to have small focus groups to work on these topics and feed back information to the 
main Forum. 

Interested? Please contact Catherine. 

 
What next? 

We will be looking at how to tackle these topics and inviting Council members to the 
future meeting to talk about these services. Watch this space for dates/topic of the 
next meeting! 

 



Disability Backup's website 

Please take a look at our Website www.dbu.org.uk and complete the online 
questionnaire to make your views known! Please pass this on to people that you 
think would be interested. 

 
Other news 
 
Disability Law Service provides specialist legal advice and information for disabled 
people, their families and carers. They assist with issues regarding: 

• Disability Discrimination  
• Community Care  
• Employment  
• Consumer Contract  
• Education  
• Welfare Benefits  

Call the Advice Line on 0207 791 9800 from 10-1 and 2-5 Monday-Friday. 

 
For your diary 

It was announced that the Mayor of London will be holding a review/consultation of 
its Equality and Diversity Policies on 26th November 2008 for 3 months. Watch this 
space for more information and get ready to have your say! 

Any stories to share? Contact us on the details below! 

Contact us 
 
Disability Backup 
Hackney Family Backup 
The Print House 
18 Ashwin Street 
London 
E8 3DL 
 
Phone: 020 7275 0088 
Fax: 020 7241 0088 
Text: 07593 508 288 
Text Phone: 18001 020 7275 0088  
Email: catherine@hfbu.org.uk 
 


